CHARLES H. HILL,
DIRECTOR
(904) 488-8482

Public Serbice d:ommission

August 5, 1991 ﬂl[ .,,‘)i

Mr. Raymond Vanyo, Agent
2917 Venetian Drive

Key West, Fl 33052

DIVISION OF WATER & SEWER

RessloskotNos®ifdaiSld; Request for exemption from Florida Pubhc Service
Commission Regulation for a Sewage Treatment and DxSposal System in

Monroe County by Overseas Trailer Park.
Dear Mr. Vanyo:

- According to the discussion between Ms. Nayola Frazier, Legal Trainee with the
Commission and Ms. Peggy Vanyo of Overseas Trailer Park, you do not plan to proceed
with the wastewater exemption, because the system may not be built. Please, submit within
15 days a request to withdraw the wastewater exemption (Docket No. 910231-SU), so we
may close our records. This of course does not affect the water exemption request. Since

. the wastewater system is presently on septic tanks, you do not need a wastewater exemption.
Should you decide to proceed to build a wastewater treatment and disposal system in the

future, you may request an exemption at that time.
Acx If you have any questions, please call.
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